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Minutes of meeting held on Thursday 21st June 2007@ Astley Bridge C.C. 
 

Apologies   
Derek Kay and Barrie Cryer 
 

Clubs Absent 
Bradshaw, Egerton 
 

Minutes of last meeting 
The Minutes of the last meeting were approved as a correct record. 
 

From the Minutes 
• Ground still required for the U18’s JW Lees, on the 12th Aug.  
• Clubs still not returned their coaching committee form ( Egerton, Farnworth). 

 

Correspondence  
None  
 

Treasurer’s Report 
£6800 in the bank  
 

Age group and Interleague Updates inc Cups Rounds 
 
Tables attached to these minutes with cup draws 
 
U18’s- John Hutchinson reported that everything was ok in the League and match cards were 
coming in. Richard Dearden (U18’s Interleague manager) reported that his side had played well 
but due to missing players had lost; their next game will be on Sun 8th July at Westhoughton C.C. 
 
U15’s Barrie Cryer had sent a short report, which stated several missing results and representatives 
were asked to get these results to him ASAP. He also added that match cards had not been sent in 
and would clubs sort this out. The U15’s Interleague season had not started. 
 
U13’s John Hutchinson reported that everything was ok in the League and Bradshaw shared the 
top place with Horwich. The U13’s Interleague had started but the league claimed their first game 
in the Peak Sports after their opponents couldn’t field a side. 
 
U11’s Ian Cavill reported that several games had not taken place and after a long discussion it 
was decided that these would be replayed on Thursday evenings as and when this is possible. The 
U10’s Interleague had played 2 games verses the Heavywoolen league and had won one and lost 
one with the final game being played on the 5th Aug. 
 
Child Protection 
The Secretary had reported that several clubs had not completed their updates and he had 
pasted this on to the Rules and Competitions committee and they have imposed a £50 for clubs 
that have not completed this task by the league meeting on Monday 25th June. 
 

Coaching Committee 
Minutes of the last coaching committee meeting have been distributed and are to be discussed at 
the next meeting. The Secretary asked clubs to contact him with dates of summer camps so he 
can do a flyer for the next meeting. 
 

A.O.B 
• A poster advertising Girls cricket was given out to the meeting. 
• Tonge C.C will be fined £50 (£10 per game) for the U13’s they have missed. 
• A email had been received about Little Lever being disorganised at games and could 

this be improved. Little Levers rep said he would pass this on. 



 

ANTHONY AXFORDS 
BOLTON CRICKET LEAGUE 

  
www.boltoncricket.co.uk President: P. A Stafford  

 

Junior Secretary 
 

Mike Buckley, 1 Conisber Close, Dunscar, Bolton, BL7 9XN 
Tel: 01204 308357 Mobile: 07710 421231 or Email mab220473@aol.com or michael.buckley@hare.co.uk 

• Displeasure was expressed at the lack of funding for District Cricket and if this is meant to 
be the next thing under county cricket why is this so. The next Cricket Development 
meeting is on Wed 18th July  @ Bolton Arena @ 7pm, come and have your say. 

• It was brought up that U13’s should play off 21 yards and this needs to be changed at 
the next AGM. 

• The Secretary asked if any clubs had not boys or girls invited for a Lancashire Trial that 
they put forward to let him know 

• Two games will take place against the Bangalore Academy on the 14th and 16th Aug at 
FSC and B @ U18’s, these games will be self funding. 

•  
 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 9.12pm. 
Date of the next meeting; Thursday 26th July @ 8pm. at Astley Bridge. 
 
Please note the handbook dates of meetings is incorrect these are the dates of meetings: 
16th Aug, 20th Sept, 18th Oct, 15th Nov (AGM) 










